

July 15, 2004

Scott Orbach EZGSA PO Box 30406 Bethesda, MD 20824

Dear Scott:

This letter is written to thank you and your staff at EZGSA for helping us win our GSA Schedule 73, Food Service contract.

While this was a long process, it was always handled in quite the professional manner, with sound advice and expeditious service.

Rob Howe's leadership, patience and guidance throughout the process made it go quite smoothly and as a fellow small business, would like to congratulate you on the dedication your employees exhibited throughout this endeavor.

We will plan on using EZGSA further for direction on cold calling leads, as well as updates to our contract schedule, and look forward to the financial success this contract may bring to our company.

